On December 6, 2006, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding item AC8-Non-Renewal of the Agreement with Delray-Boynton Academy
 

REQUEST:
 

Why are we doing this?
 

RESPONSE:
 

Delray- Boynton Academy is a Title 1 school and therefore must meet federal regulations in order to keep Title 1 funding.  At this time Delray-Boynton Academy is out of compliance with certification requirements. 
